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Wayne Clark joined the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District educational team in 1989. 
Throughout his tenure, Wayne remained in Homer, 
teaching history to students at the junior 
high/middle school level until his retirement in May, 
2001.    
 
Wayne has brought history “alive” to the students 
he has instructed through the years.  He has 
served many Thanksgiving meals as the class 
studied the Feast of Thanksgiving.  Many students 
recall Mr. Clark fondly as they reminisce of their 
spring break in Washington D.C.  Wayne Clark was 
a hands-on teacher; providing learning in ways that 
many students did not even recognize as 
education.  He is indeed a role model for all 
educators, a true “Master Teacher.” 
 
During the past 23 years, Wayne has given his all 
to educating children.  The Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District Board of Education wishes 
to recognize Wayne’s contributions by awarding 
him the Golden Apple Award for Outstanding 
Service to the District.  Thank you for your 
outstanding service and may you continue to 
educate during your retirement.  
 


